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Hard copies of the above came home this week via 

class.  If you did not receive a copy and would like to 

enter please pick up a copy from the school office. 

In Stock - The St Mary’s CE 
Bicentenary ‘ZOODIE’ and ‘T-SHIRT’  
 
These items are still available to purchase by both  
pupil/s and parent/s and come in a range of child 
and adult sizes.  Our pupils are able to wear these 
items for PE in school. 
If you would like to purchase these items please 
pick up an order form from the school office.   
[note - these items are not available to purchase via 
the on line uniform provider]. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ART EVENT REMINDER 

DEADLINE FOR ENTRIES 

TOMORROW 11TH MAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


